Karachi, 22 April 2013

Dear Brothers,

Greetings!

As announced in my Easter Letter, we are taking a great step to Re-Launch much acclaimed OPEN HANDS – Asian Brothers, on the Feast of Pentecost!
You will recall well that for years, Klaus Beurle, our brother from German Fraternity and an enthusiastic, passionate, ardent, guide, advisor and supporter of Jesus Caritas specially in Asia, was formatting, editing and despatching richly-illustrated, Open Hands – Newsletter/Bulletin very faithfully and regularly. We wish to carryon his legacy and build on the foundation laid by him.

Initially, we plan to bring out two issues per year. We will make it available to a wider spectrum of readers.
The success of Open Hands greatly depends on your contributions! Please send:
· Milestones of Jesus Caritas Fraternity in your Country

· Personal Reflection on the Experiences:

· Life in the Fraternity

· Monthly Meetings

· Days of Recollection

· Desert Day

· Month of Nazareth

· Retreats

· Adoration

· National Assembly

· Asian Assembly

· Region Assembly

· International Assembly

· Report of Events

· List of member Priests

· Forthcoming Events

· Articles on the Life and Spirituality of Charles de Foucauld

· Letters

· Share Photos

· Quotes from Charles de Foucauld

· Insights about Jesus Caritas

· News and Views

· Books / Reviews – on Charles de Foucauld 
Please give your suggestions as well.

Hope to hear from you soon with your contributions!

With every best wish,

Yours Fraternally,

Arthur Charles
